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Present in celebration of the 130th year of the family moving into the mansion 

 

An engaging talk by Christina Pfau 

Where: The Carriage House at the Howard Steamboat Museum 

When Wednesday 23rd of October 2024 at 7:00pm 

 

The fascinating second part of this talk will cover the interior of the Howard family 

mansion.  This 22-room mansion was constructed in 1894 by the Howard Shipyard 

workers for Jeffersonville’s famous steamboat building family. 

 

$5.00 suggested donation to attend 


